
From: Kaczowski, Debra
To: Matthew Dieterich
Subject: Moose Mtn. Ski Resort DP 3639-F (Big Lake Development, LLC)
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 4:52:00 PM

Matt,
 
On the proposed sewer line for the Moose Mtn. Ski Resort, is all of the proposed line within the road
right-of-ways? Does the applicant have permission or some type of written agreement from Maine
DOT and the County to install the sewer line within the ROW? Is Maine BP&L ok with the sewer line
through the conservation area?
 
Is there any written agreement with the Town of Greenville in regard to the connection into the
sanitary  district, i.e. terms of the funding and ownership? Are there any reports available showing
the projected amount of wastewater from the Moose Mtn. Ski Resort project, both Phase I and
Phase II? Does the Sanitary District have the capacity for both phases? Has Maine DEP (Wastewater
Discharge) been consulted on the proposed change in volume to the Sanitary District’s system and
have they given preliminary approval?
 
I don’t see any pump stations identified on the plans, how many pump stations will be used and
where will they be located? Will any of the pump stations be within the road ROWs? How long is the
portion of the sewer line that will be gravity fed? Length of forced main portion? Can you provide
me with a map of the proposed sewer line with the LUPC zoning layers and also showing where it
will tie in to the Greenville system? Thanks!
 
Debbie
 

Debra A. Kaczowski
Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry
Land Use Planning Commission
43 Lakeview Street
PO Box 1107
Greenville, ME 04441
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